
From: Costa Brehas [mailto:c.brehas@nra.net.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 29 March 2016 11:07 AM 
To: AMOD 

Cc: Sandra Campitelli 
Subject: 2014 Four Yearly Review of Modern Awards (AM2014/305) - Penalty Rates Case 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Kindly be advised that the National Retail Association no longer represents the Hair and Beauty 
Industry Association in the above proceedings.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 

Costa Brehas 

Manager – Legal Services 

National Retail Association  

www.nra.net.au 

  
P| 07 3240 0100     F| 07 3240 0130 

P| 1800 738 245  

 
This email, together with any attachments, is intended for the named recipient(s) only and may contain privileged and 

confidential information. If received in error, please inform the sender as quickly as possible and delete this email and any 

copies from your computer system network. If not an intended recipient of this email, you must not copy, distribute or rely 

upon it and any form of disclosure, modification, distribution and/or publication of this email is prohibited. 
Please consider the environment before printing this email 

 
 
 

http://www.nra.net.au/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/national-retail-association
https://twitter.com/OZretailers
https://www.facebook.com/pages/National-Retail-Association-Training/360199277491581?fref=ts

